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T-Th Class  

 

In November we had fun learning about safety. We also had fun with 

Thanksgiving, turkeys with a lot of feathers and sharing all the things we are 

thankful for.  

During the month of December we will begin with Advent activites, and then 

talk about preparing for the celebration of Jesus’ birth at Christmas. We’ll also talk 

about other Christmas traditions as well as learn Christmas Carols. We will also 

spend time making a special gift for our families. Families are invited to a Christmas 

sing-a-long, Thursday, December 16 at 10:45am. 

 

We are already preparing for the next school year! Registration opens in 

January and we will host an Open House on Saturday, Jan 22, 10am- noon. Please 

spread the word about the open house and share on your social media feeds! The 

first week in January, you will receive a form for recommended placement for the 

2022-23 school year. Please return the form asap to reserve your child’s spot!  

  

Christmas Break is Dec. 20-Dec 31. School resumes Jan. 4! 

 

God’s Blessings on you and your 

family during this Holiday Season, 

 

Teachers Heidi Livingston and Niki Nolly 

 
 

Themes:       Birthdays: 

Week of       Mila- 10 

Nov 30- Advent 

Dec 7- Christmas      Events: 

Dec 14- Christmas      Christmas Program- 12/16 

 


